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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Have been colour matching and naming colours. 

 Went on a colour hunt around the classroom. 

 Worked on gross motor movements and listening and attention during our 

parachute games. 

 Worked on number recognition throwing hoops over numbers 1-5. 

 Had a very busy pizza shop and lots of communicating what toppings to put 

on the pizzas, what shape & size they should be & how to cook them! 

 Opened up a pumpkin and explored whats inside. 

 Using fluffy paint we decorated our own pumpkins. 

After half term in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            

 Be working on hand eye co ordination during our Halloween potion making 

activity.  

 Work on our fine motor skills during our pipet pumpkin painting craft. 

 Be going on a number hunt around the classroom. 

 Be singing ‘Old MacDonald had a farm’ and counting out farm animals in 

our small world farm. 

 Be working on turn taking using the bee bot. 

Home learning… 
 

To continue to support the children to learn colours can they go on a 

colour hunt around the house and name the colours they can find. 
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Notices/Reminders 
There will be an INSET day on Monday 30th and children 

 return back to nursery on Tuesday 31st. 

 

 

The children are welcome to come into nursery in fancy dress 
for Halloween on Tuesday 31st if they would like to.  

 

Christmas cards 

The children have designed their own Christmas cards. The 
proof artwork has been sent home this week. Orders can be 

placed through the QR code or through the website using the 
reference and pin found on the card: 

www.order.schoolprintworld.co.uk  

Order dead line will be 31/10/2023. 

 

 

 

 
 


